Parklands Patient Group : Park Road
Minutes of meeting held 04/04/11 
6pm – 7.00 pm

Attendees :

Dr Chris Johnston (GP Partner)




Ian Taylor (Patient Services Manager)





Joanne Harris (Reception Supervisor : Park Road)




Helena Danielczuk (Sharing Voices Bradford)



Miss B




Mr RH



Mr K




Ms F

Mr & Mrs D

Mrs J

Apologies :

Fiona Purdie

Helena from Sharing Voices attended and spoke about what services the charity Sharing Voices provides to the people of Bradford.
All members agreed it would be positive for the PPG / practice to work in partnership with sharing voices to provide some sort of low level support system for our patients of different ethnicities/cultures.

The idea would be to start small.  A coffee morning was suggested – this would allow members of the PPG (experienced patients at the practice) to share their experiences with newly registered patients who cannot use the English language.  Helena would be happy to come and translate and offer what she could.  This would be a useful opportunity to educate new patients how to use the appt system, order prescriptions etc..
It was felt that this could be then offered to any relevant group of patients with the support of Sharing Voices staff.  If this achieved success it may lead to open days where patients could come and have educational sessions on ‘healthy living’ etc..

IT was delighted with the enthusiasm demonstrated by the PPG members and agreed to set up a coffee morning.  He would contact all members/sharing voices to organise.

Online Appointment booking – IT informed the group that the patient computer system was now set up to allow appointments to be booked from the practice website.  All reception staff will be trained in password generation and the service will be advertised in the practice in the near future.

IT presented the latest version of the Practice Development Plan.  He highlighted areas of specific relevance to patients.   The group discussed the relevance of the various new services and agreed these as priorities for the practice and patients.  
Next Meeting – Monday 4th July at buttershaw Lane 6-7pm.

